ATTACHMENT 5§
SUMMARY OF BICY@ AND PEDESTRIAN

ADVISORY BOARD ACTION
Subject: Development Plan Modification No.2 — University of North Carolina at
Chapel Hill.
Meeting Date: May 25, 2004

Recommendation: The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council
approve the application as set out in Resolution A of the Town Manager’s
Report with the following additional stipulation:

e That none of these modifications interfere with the identified future corridor for a
fixed transit system. Also that said corridor is shown on this and all other blue prints
for modifications to the campus.

Vote: 7-0.
Aye: Jed Dube (Chair), Wayne Pein, Kate Millard, Heidi Perry, Tim

Saunders, Claire Millar and Nick Lurie.

Prepared by: Jed Dube, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board
Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner SD\"‘\S@&



